
From: West 2   
Sent: 14 April 2021 17:24 
To: Matthew Symons   
Cc: Caroline Ford   
Subject: RE: Planning Inspectorate APP/C3105/W/20/3255419: OS Parcel 9100 Adjoining And East Of 
Last House Adjoining And North, OX17 3HF 
 

Good afternoon 
 
Please be informed that this virtual hearing has been postponed. 
The case will be transferred to a different inspector as soon as possible. 
Further update will follow in due course.  
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Attila Borsos 
Case officer 
0303 444 5124 
west2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
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